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Monday, 16th May 2022  

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

As you are aware, the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee will be celebrated in style across the country. We have 

arranged for a Jubilee Celebration, in school, on Friday 27th May.  

 

On this day, the children can come dressed in red, white and blue or wearing anything connected to the 

Royal Family (princess, queen, prince, etc.) In the morning, the children will be involved in Jubilee 

activities and in the afternoon, we plan to hold a street type party. All the children will be able to eat 

their lunch outside (weather permitting) with bunting galore!  

In partnership with Blackpool Catering, we have arranged for the children to have a Jubilee themed 

‘Garden Party Picnic Box’ on this day. This lunch box will include; your choice of sandwich, potato salad, 

cherry tomatoes and cucumber fingers. If you wish for your child to have a themed lunch, please 

ensure this is booked by Monday, 23rd May.  

 

This lunch will cost the same as a standard school meal, £2.20, payable on Parent Pay. Please note, if 

you choose not to book your child a school lunch, you will have to send your child with a packed lunch 

and they will not receive the themed box. The Parish have also kindly donated funds so the children can 

receive an ice cream.  

To also mark this special day, the school have bought each child a commemorative keepsake and they 

will also receive a commemorative book from the DfE to mark the occasion, ‘this book has been 

designed as an official once-in-a-lifetime commemoration of the Platinum Jubilee and written in 

collaboration with royal experts and historians, the book will tell the story of a young girl, Isabella, 

visiting her Great Granny Joyce who tells her about the Queen and this year’s Jubilee.’  

 

We hope that the weather will be kind to us so the children can have a fabulous day and a perfect 

ending to the half term. 

Yours faithfully, 

Alexis Satterthwaite 

Head Teacher 
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